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PRESENT: Cr Murray Coe (Deputy Mayor), Cr Anne-Louise Capel, Cr Chris Sullivan, Steve Loane 
(General Manager), Stefan Murru (Director Corporate & Community Services), Leeanne Ryan 
(Director Development Services), Kevin Tighe (Director Technical Services), Louise Johnson 
(Manager Community & Children’s Services), Wendy Hill, John Horne, Mick Miller, Keith Turner and 
Ken Westerman. 
 
Chair: Steve Loane (General Manager) 
 
APOLOGIES: Cr Peter Shinton (Mayor), Cr Gary Andrews, Cr Fred Clancy, Cr Denis Todd, Lloyd 
Graham, Sue Graham and Kylie Rose 
 
CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES  
RECOMMEND that the minutes of the Town Community Consultation Meeting Dunedoo, held on 17 
November 2014 be accepted. 

Turner/Hill 
 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 

 Abattoirs  
Not operating as yet, expected April 2015. Trading as Mid State Pastoral.   

 

 50kms Zone Signs 
Should the speed limit be painted on the road surface or be installed as roadside signs.  
Presently the speed limit (50km) on the road surface has been resurfaced with bitumen on it 
and is not visible. 
 

 Retiree Advertisements  
A few years ago Council held an advertising campaign for Coolah/Duendoo in 
Sydney/Newcastle to get retirees to move to the area.  Could this be repeated as it worked 
well last time? 
 

 Refund of Fees 
$400 for Dunedoo District Development Groups phone line could Council please reimburse 
this? 
Action:  Manager Property and Risk and Development Services Director to follow up. 

 
 
AGENDA ITEMS 
 

 Fit for the Future 
Meeting advised of Councils progress and action with the Fit for the Future Program. 
 

 Budget 
Budget processes explained.  
 

 Tidy Town Signs 
Signs need to be removed and stored in case Dunedoo takes part in the Tidy Towns Program 
at a future date.  Suggestion made Dunedoo postpone program for two (2) years until after 
the Cobbora Transition Fund projects are completed.   

 

 Rural Addressing  
It was requested that the community/residents provide feedback to Council regarding Rural 
addressing.  Issues with Rural Addressing discussed. 

 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS 
 



MINUTES OF THE DUNEDOO COMMUNITY CONSULTATION MEETING HELD IN THE MULTI 
PURPOSE BUILDING, DUNEDOO ON WEDNESDAY 25 MARCH 2015, COMMENCING AT  
3:00 PM                                                                                                                                 PAGE 2 
 

 

 

 Leadville Fire Shed - Reimbursement 
Request made for reimbursement of fencing for land donated to Council. 
 

 Give Way Sign 
Request was made for a Give Way Sign near the hospital. 
Action:  Director Technical Services to follow up 
 

 Heavy Vehicle Parking Area 
Issue with exit for super long trucks. Some trucks with floats get stuck.  

 
 

Meeting closed at 4.12pm 
 
 

 


